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“Potential Exposure Events”  
Public Service Announcement 

 
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) has identified the people that are at highest 
risk associated with the presumptive positive COVID-19 case in Knox County. These individuals 
are in self-quarantine and are not a risk to the public.  
 
Potential exposure events that community members should be aware of include:  
 

• Girls State Basketball Hartington Cedar Catholic vs. Weeping Water Game held in 
Lincoln, NE on March 5th at 9:00 AM. This game was held at Lincoln Southwest High 
School.  Exposures may have occurred in the Hartington Cedar Catholic general fan 
section. The individual sat in the middle of the bleachers, about halfway up, and in the 
general fan section on the Hartington Cedar Catholic side during the game. 

• Girls State Basketball Crofton vs. Bancroft-Rosalie/Lyons-Decatur held in Lincoln, NE on 
March 5th at 7:00 PM.  This game was held at Lincoln North Star High School.  Exposures 
may have occurred in the Crofton general fan section. They sat in the middle of the gym, 
slightly higher than half up, in the general fan section on the Crofton side during the 
game. 

• Crofton Elementary students and staff who attended school on March 10th  
 

If additional risks are identified, North Central District Health Department will release this 
information publicly and work with those effected.  
 
If you feel you have been in direct exposure, please contact our North Central District Health 
Department office at 402-336-2406. 
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